TERM 1 : MONDAY 11
FEBRUARY 2019

YEAR 7 VIOLIN PROGRAM

This year we are announcing an exciting new initiative at the College.

On Wednesday afternoon's, we will be starting a Year 7 Violin Group . This group will run from
2:45 to 3:45pm. Students will learn the basics of the violin from a professional musician, perform
as a small group, and will continue into the Senior String Ensemble in the following year.

Students will need to bring in or hire an instrument. Please see our music administration assistant
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Mrs Hobbins for an information note, or email musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au.

\

Mr Nick Lane
Faculty Co-ordinator - Creative Arts
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